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SK I LTO N HOU S E MIN I S T R I E S NEW S L E T T E R

It is with gratitude to our Almighty
Heavenly Father that we thank all 
of you.  Your prayer support and 
financial gifts helped us see the 
amazing ways that God blessed the
2017 Bible Camp and the nearly 
20 CRT students who attended.

So many blessings, that even a long 
list is not exhaustive!  Kids from

Philadelphia heard a message that hope
needs to be bigger than hurt, and that
Jesus is our only hope.  ey enjoyed 
a bus trip to Sight and Sound eater
to see “Jonah.”  ey heard a testimony
of an 180-degree life-change (talk
about hope!) and even met a local 
radio station program host who came
to visit and share her testimony.  
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VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES...

We have volunteer opportunities for those who
have one day a week and would love to work for
our Lord.  Please send us a letter of recommen-
dation from your pastor, your availability, and
how you can be reached.  We will be in touch
with you and train you in our mission work.
Please send your recommendation letter to:

Skilton House Ministries
Attn: Volunteer Opportunities
P.O. Box 1045
Glenside, PA  19038

Operation Brotherhood 2017 has
begun.  e churches who wish to
participate have already started to
identify families whom they wish to
contact this year for our Lord.

e first meeting will be held on
ursday, September 7 at 7:30 p.m.
at the Korean United Church of
Philadelphia, located at 12th and
Cheltenham Avenue, Philadelphia,
PA 19126.  If your church wishes to
participate this year, please send a 
representative to this meeting and 
we will review all the information 
and dates that are important for 
your church calendar.

e Rally this year is on Sunday, 
October 8 at 3:00 p.m.  We will meet
at Strawberry Mansion Faith-based
Coalition, 3117 West Cumberland
Street, Philadelphia, PA 19132, with
Greater Harvest Prayer Chapel as our
sponsor church.  Make sure that you
bring representatives of your church
to participate in this prayer service

and Walk for Christ in this section 
of Philadelphia.  Also bring your 
requests for turkeys and the names
and addresses of the families you are
trying to reach for Jesus, as well as the
names of your church members who
will follow up and shepherd each 
family.

e following Sunday, October 15, 
a special collection must be taken in
your church, and that contribution
will assist us in purchasing the
turkeys.  Please send checks to:

Skilton House Ministries
P.O. Box 1045
Glenside, PA 19038-1045

Also on this date, please start the 
collection of canned goods (green
beans, corn, cranberry sauce, and
stuffing).  Encourage your members
to bring canned goods for the next 
5 Sundays as they pray for these 
families.

On October 26 at 7:30 p.m., we will
meet at the Korean United Church
for Slip Night.  is is when each
church receives the slip to receive our
baskets of food and turkeys.  If your
representative cannot attend, another
member of your committee must at-
tend.  is meeting is very important,
as the church representatives sign up
their members to work at the various
stations on November 16 and 17 
(see the calendar of Operation 
Brotherhood 2017).

I look forward to working with you as
we share our love of Jesus Christ and
His Word with those who do not
know Him as Lord and Savior of their
lives.  Please note all of the Operation
Brotherhood dates on your Church
Calendar and invite the members of
your church to become missionaries
for Jesus.  Together, we can bring
glory to God!

Ann Egner

Operation Brotherhood 2017

A wonderful craft, many activities, 
excellent food, and even lower 
temperatures helped to round out an
amazing time for all.  To God be the
glory for the great things He has done!
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